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Improving Drainage and Reducing Flooding

Alamance Drive Drainage
Improvements Project

PROJECT GOALPROJECT GOALPROJECT GOALPROJECT GOAL

We are improving drainage in the
stormwater system to address and
improve flooding and safety concerns on
Alamance Drive, Alleghany Road, and
Forsyth Street.

MORE ABOUT THE PROJECTMORE ABOUT THE PROJECTMORE ABOUT THE PROJECTMORE ABOUT THE PROJECT

Residents on Alamance Drive and
Alleghany Road noticed severe yard and
structural flooding, which came from
undersized pipes in the area. To reduce
flooding, we will reroute the water flow on
Alamance Drive and replace and upsize a
stormwater pipe on Alleghany Road.

We looked at the current stormwater
system in the project area to determine
the design improvements, which are
currently being developed.

TENTATIVE ROJECT SCHEDULETENTATIVE ROJECT SCHEDULETENTATIVE ROJECT SCHEDULETENTATIVE ROJECT SCHEDULE

The project schedule is highlighted below
and is subject to change.

• Summer 2025: Host Public MeetingSummer 2025: Host Public MeetingSummer 2025: Host Public MeetingSummer 2025: Host Public Meeting
• Winter 2025: Design Phase Complete
• Early 2026: Advertise Project for

Construction Bid
• Summer 2026: Begin Construction

CONTACT US AND LEARN MORECONTACT US AND LEARN MORECONTACT US AND LEARN MORECONTACT US AND LEARN MORE

For more information about the project, 
visit raleighnc.govraleighnc.govraleighnc.govraleighnc.gov and search "Alamance"Alamance"Alamance"Alamance 
Drive."Drive."Drive."Drive."

Have questions? Have questions? Have questions? Have questions? Email Jordan Pack, 
Stormwater Project Manager, at 
jordan.pack@raleighnc.govjordan.pack@raleighnc.govjordan.pack@raleighnc.govjordan.pack@raleighnc.gov or call
919-919-919-919-996-4080.996-4080.996-4080.996-4080.




